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Specific Request:

Conduct software peer reviews.  I suggest the following as a minimum:  Software Requirements Review, Software Preliminary Design Review, Software Critical Design Review, Software Test Readiness Review (per build), Software Acceptance Review, and Operations Readiness Review.

Supporting Rational:

Software was presented for a few minutes under the Electronics Subsystem.  With 300,000 SLOC estimated this is a major flight software development effort.  Software has not been thoroughly reviewed and it is not clear that a disciplined, formal, systematic software development process is being followed.

Response:

We agree that holding software peer reviews would be very helpful.  In accordance with the LAT Flight Software Management Plan (LAT-MD-00104), software will be developed using an engineering model, qualification model, flight model approach.  The reviews planned include:  PDR (and delta PDR held July 2002), Requirements Peer Review (completed December 13, 2002), CDR (scheduled for March 19-20, 2003).  Also, the GSFC Project will conduct software test readiness reviews and an acceptance review (internal to SLAC) to assure the instrument team that flight software has been validated through a Formal Qualification Test (FQT).

